
WE WANT
YOU!

FAMILIES OF 3RD & 4TH GRADE STUDENTS:

We SECRETLY want to SURPRISE EVERY 3rd and 4th-grade student to
have a small/short inspirational note (not a letter) at their testing seat for

the FORWARD exams from their parent/guardian/inspirational adult.
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Please complete one for your student by 3/12/24. You

may send it to school in one of the following ways:
1) Send it to school in a SEALED ENVELOPE with your child addressed to Mrs. Krahn 
2) Mail it to school for Mrs. Krahn at 1155 Westwood Dr, De Pere, WI 54115

3) Drop it off in the main office (mail by 3/9).
OR 4) email it to westwood@wdpsd.com

Please make sure your student’s full name AND teacher are included
somewhere! :)
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